From: Val Cussons

Sent: 13 March 2020 13:50

To: Helen Webster

Subject: Re: NYM/2020/0040/AGRP - Morra Head Farm, Harwood Dale

Good afternoon Helen

Thank you for your email.

We have decided that the second option, that being the use of Yorkshire boarding on the
west facing elevation and zinc cladding for the remaining two side

is a good compromise.

Can you please tell me if you are able to amend the application on our behalf and if this
affect the timescale for the decision.

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Thank you for your assistance.
Regards

Valerie Cussons





